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Sweet Adelines Stories… 

These are just a few of the fun pictures that will warm my heart for many years to 
come.  

I have met over the years so many beautiful souls through this organization and 
continue to meet many more.  

I will always have fond memories of my quartets and chorus, but I will always 
remember the incredible people always loving, caring and ready to help everyone 
anytime.  

I am so glad Sweet Adelines came into my life. 
Debbie Castle 
Capital City Chorus  


